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Golden Grove Road upgrade to get underway 

The Marshall Government is delivering on its $20 million election commitment to upgrade a 3.4 
kilometre stretch of Golden Grove Road, with construction set to begin in the coming months.  

The upgrade includes a number of road infrastructure improvements along Golden Grove Road 
between Park Lake Drive and One Tree Hill Road, aimed at improving safety and traffic flow.  

The upgrade will be delivered in two stages with stage one will include works from One Tree Hill 
Road to the signalised intersection of Golden Grove Road/The Grove Way/Yatala Vale Road. 

Stage two, from Park Lake Drive to south of the signalised intersection of Golden Grove Road/The 
Grove Way/Yatala Vale Road, will be completed once the details of the North East Public Transport 
Study are known.  

“This $20 million upgrade of Golden Grove Road will help ease traffic congestion as well as improve 
safety for motorists, cyclists and pedestrians,” said Minister for Transport, Infrastructure and Local 
Government Stephan Knoll.  

“The upgrade will include the construction of a roundabout at the junction of Golden Grove Road 
and Hancock Road, additional traffic lanes and sheltered right hand turn lanes at various points, as 
well as improved pedestrian and cycling facilities.  

“The Marshall Government is delivering a number of key public transport and road infrastructure 
projects for the people of the North-Eastern suburbs including the Golden Grove Park ‘n’ Ride and 
the upgrade to Skyline Drive.  

“A staged approach is being undertaken to ensure that redundant infrastructure is avoided as much 
as practically possible, as a result of the proposed future extension of the O-Bahn, and whilst the 
North East Public Transport Study is being undertaken.”  

Local Member Paula Luethen welcomed the news that another key election commitment was 
progressing.  

“The local community have been waiting twenty years to see action taken to fix the state of Golden 
Grove Road,” said Member for King Paula Luethen. 

“This upgrade is a credit to all the people who signed my petition, honked their horns in support of 
the project and I thank members of the local King community for backing me to deliver this important 
infrastructure upgrade. 
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“The Marshall Government has listened to the feelings of local residents and has delivered for our 
community.” 

Early works including service relocations are expected to commence in the second quarter of 2019, 
subject to approvals, with main construction works expected to commence in the second half of 
2019, and be completed by June 2020, weather permitting. 


